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Curriculum News
Big Write

The children will be writing 
about 

‘The Message.’
Please help them prepare 

for this activity.

R.S.E
Soon we will be covering our 

Relationships, Sex and Health Education 
(RSHE) curriculum across the school. 

The majority of the teaching will focus on 
the building of positive, safe 

relationships and will reinforce life skills 
to support this. The lessons are also 

linked to the Science topic of life cycles 
in KS2, and changes during puberty 

higher up the school. All classes will also 
have some teaching around personal 

hygiene. 
If you have any queries about what will be 
covered in these lessons, please see the 

RSHE Policy or the Relationships and Sex

Education Overview on our school website. 

Dear Parents
What a wonderful 

experience our School Choir 
have had joining together 

with other schools to make a 
choir of 8000 children. I am 

so grateful for all the parents 
comments and emails of 

appreciation. My staff work 
incredibly hard and they love 

it when they feel 
appreciated. A special thank 

you to Mrs Blake for her 
commitment and dedication 
over the year preparing the 
children for this great night.
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Key Dates for Spring Term 2023
Tuesday 7th February
Year 6 Dental Survey

Tuesday 14th February
NCMP Screening (Vision, height and weight) for Reception and Year 6

   Monday 20th February- Friday 24th February- Half Term

Tuesday 7th March
KS1 SATs information sharing for Year 2 parents

Tuesday 14th March - Friday 17th March
Year 6 Residential

Friday 17th March
Comic Relief

PAWS- Art Exhibition entries in

  Tuesday 21st March
Parents’ Evening

(3.20pm -6.00pm – online)

 Wednesday 22nd March
Parents’ Evening

(4.00 pm - 7.00pm – Face to face)

  Friday 24th March
PAWS in / Egg entries in

  Friday 31st March – Term finishes at 2pm- Easter Holiday

Football News

The team played well against Norton despite losing 1-0. 
The last game of the football league is tonight against 

Shurdington. Thank you to all parents that are committed 
to supporting our team.

After the league has finished, we enter the cup 
competitions.


